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Please email form to: planning_enforcement@bathnes.gov.uk

ENFORCEMENT COMPLAINT FORM

Location of suspected breach:

Describe the nature of your complaint:

Do you know the owner of the building / land? If so, please provide details:

If there is a related planning application, please state the ref. number if known:

If you have any additional information, please provide:

Your details:

If you have any additional documents and photographs please attach to the email with the 
completed form.

3 York Buildings
George Street
Bath  BA1 2EB

Unauthorised additions to shopfront in an inappropriate colour scheme

The building is being prepared for “Cake Cafe”

16/03998/LBA was given consent for internal alterations. The planning Statement includes the 
words:  “5.5  The current shopfront will be maintained with the only alteration related to signage; 
the changes will be dealt with in a separate application”.  There has been no such application.

No.3 York Buildings is listed with specific reference to its High Victorian shopfront.
The fascia has been painted in the colour scheme used for the now closed Southgate Cake Cafe 
shop, a colour that is not appropriate for a listed building in this location
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